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e 9ig ‘ ALL INDIA COUNCIL FOR TECHNICAL EDUCATION

Pro £ Raii (ASTATUTORY BODY OF THE GOVT. OF INDIA
Rajive Kumar Ministry of Education, Govt. of India ;

Member Secretary Nelson Mandela Marg, Vasant Kunj, New Delhi-110070
Phone : 011-29581399
E-mail : ms@aicte-india.org
F.No. AICTE/NWR/RB/2024-25 Date: 19.12.2024
- To,

All Vice Chancellors of Universities and
All Director/Principals of AICTE Approved Institutions

Sub.: Regarding Letter of Approval (L.oA) of BBA/BCA/BMS issued by AICTE
for A.Y 2024-25. :

Sir/Madam,

This is to inform that AICTE has started to issue Letter of Approval (LoA) to
Institutes for running Bachelor of Business (BBA/BCA/BMS) on “as-in-where-is” basis
from the A.Y 2024-25 for the first time.

It has come to the notice of the Council that many Institutes running
BBA/BCA/BMS (including Government Institutes) were not able to apply on-time for
approval to AICTE and hence was not issued the desired LoA for running these courses.

Therefore, as a one-time measure, AICTE requests all Universities to also allow
affiliation of such Institutes, not having approval of AICTE for BBA/BCA/BMS for the
ALY 2024-25 only to avoid any hardship to the students who have taken admissions in
such Institutions.
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(Prof. Rajive Kumar)



